
Comment from Chales Anonymous 

I own a 2008 GMC Yukon and also received a notice in 2016 .. If GM doesn't want to back up 
defective parts that they put into the vehicles to get them on the Road , sounds like all of Us Owners 
need to file a Class Action Lawsuit to get GM to replace or at least " Remove" the Defective parts. I 
have ask my " Mechanic " to remove them , but he said it's a violation of Federal Law, well I guess 
our Laws are worth more than Mine or My Families Life . it's time for GM to step up and fix these 
issues ...  

 


